January 24, 2005
TO:  MMG

FROM:  Tom Giese, CBFWA

SUBJECT:  Important meetings on the BPA Rate Case

Four items:

1. I am sending you a notice sent out by the Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) regarding three meetings being held to discuss aspects of fish and wildlife (F&W) costs that may affect BPA’s next rate case.  Please note that an important meeting will be held this Friday, January 28, 2005 from 9:00 AM until 3:00 PM to hear estimates of future fish and wildlife costs for the “Direct Funding Agreements” (a.k.a. “Reimbursables”) and the “Capital Investments” portions of BPA’s F&W budget. Hopefully, representatives of the fish and wildlife managers will present estimates of budgets needed to continue the current F&W Program, fund the requirements of the Biological Opinions, and implement the draft subbasin plans.
2. To help prepare for a F&W manager presentation, the work group will hold a conference call to review draft materials on Thursday January 27, 2005 at 8:30 AM (PDT).  Please plan on participating in the conference call, if possible, by calling CBFWA.

3. I have attached a memo requesting clarification regarding the assumptions used to develop the subbasin plan cost estimates sent to me so far.  You still all have time to send me estimates for more subbasins, but hurry! 

4. Last, but not least, I have attached a set of draft notes of the January 18, 2005 special MMG conference call.

Thanks for your attention to these important matters.
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